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We are deeply thankful and grateful to all of our 
customers and supporters who have trusted us to care 
for your beloved dogs these past four years.   

 
The last day of business for Happy Hounds will be 
November 1, 2024.   The board of directors of The 

Alex and Ali Foundation have restructured our business 
model to have one entity on the southside of 
Indianapolis for the long-term sustainability of the 
foundation.  

 
We are so thankful for our loyal staff, volunteers, team 
members, and customers that have been on this 

wonderful journey with us. 
 
Any outstanding punch card balances will be transferred 

into gift cards redeemable at the Hope Gallery.  
 
Again, we appreciate your support immensely.  

 
 
 

 
Jennifer Parker 
The Alex and Ali Foundation 
Founder & President 

 
TheAlexAndAliFoundation@gmail.com 

www.TheAlexAndAliFoundation.com  
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